
































WHAT DO I BRING?
Water Bottles & Snack
Students should bring their own (named) refillable water bottle to help them 
stay hydrated throughout the day. Several water fountains are located around 
the school, and there is a filtered water machine available in the Dining Room. 
Bringing your own water bottle will help reduce recycling costs and is good for 
the environment. Students are encouraged to bring in their own snack to enjoy 
at morning breaktime. Please note, because of allergies these should be nut and 
sesame free. 

Property
Please ensure all your property is labelled. You are responsible for looking 
after your own property.

You will have a class and a PE locker and you must make sure you use these 
properly. Do not leave property lying around. Lock your property away 
whenever you cannot supervise it.

If you cannot find something, you may not necessarily have lost it. You may 
have simply put it down or left it somewhere. Think back to all places you 
have been since you last had the item and LOOK!

If you still cannot find it, tell your Form Tutor and check Lost Property at 
Reception. At the end of each term, all unclaimed property is set out on a 
table in the Organ Room. Parents will also have the opportunity to come and 
view this. Anything left here after the end of term goes to a charity shop or in 
the dustbin!

Please do not bring valuable items to school. Any money that you do need 
should be kept in the zipped pocket of your school uniform, and locked in 
your locker during your PE lessons.

Lockers
You need to bring two combination padlocks for your class and PE locker. You 
should give your lock code to your Form Tutor (for your class locker) and to 
your PE Teacher (for your PE locker). 








































